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TOPIC:  Possible action regarding Aquero Boulevard Road extension 

 

 

 

SUBMITTED BY:  Kenneth Valls                                                           OF:  Attorney 
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RECOMMENDATION: 

 

It is recommended that the UISD Board of Trustees take action with respect to the possible action regarding Aquero 

Boulevard Road extension 
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